
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
Welcome back to a new school 

year! We hope you have all had a 

lovely summer break. 

First, let us introduce our Year 4 

team: 

Class 4 - Miss Quick 

Class 5 -Miss Chisnall & Miss Scott 

Class 6 - Mrs Becousse 

 

The children will also be 

supported by Mrs Bridgeman who 

they are also familiar with! 

As a team, we all have very high 

expectations of both ourselves 

and the children. We will 

encourage them to do their best 

and word hard so that they are 

able to reach their full potential. 

This year, we hope that our 

children will continue to develop 

independence, confidence and 

learn lots along the way… of 

course we will have lots of fun 

too! 

Please note: Our PE and Outdoor 

Learning days can change each 

week so please make sure that the 

children’s kits are in on Monday 

and we will send them home again 

on Friday. The uniform for these is 

found on the school website. 

 

English: We will be looking at 

Fables and creating our own 

narratives based on these.  We 

will also be writing a biography 

linked to Black History Month. 

Maths: We will be furthering our 

knowledge of place value up to 

10,000 and refining our methods 

for addition and subtraction. 

Reading: Our class text is ‘The 

Nothing To See Here Hotel’.  We 

will also be reading books using 

Bug Club. 

History: Invasions - from Anglo-

Saxons through to the Norman 

Conquest. 

Science: We will be learning 

about ecosystems, food, teeth 

and the digestive system.  

Geography: Interconnected 

World - our topic includes using a 

compass, grid references and 

exploring climate through North 

and South America. 

PSHE: Being me in my world 

 

We also have a variety of RE, PE, 

music, French and computing. 

units too! 

Homework will continue to be set 

online each week through Atom 

Learning. The homework set is 

relevant to our current topics and 

ongoing learning. 

Maths – Set on a Monday, due 

Friday. 

English – Set on Wednesday, due 

the following Tuesday.  

Reading – The children should 

read at least three times each 

week and this is recorded into 

their reading diary. Any reading 

counts – independent, reading 

aloud, recipes, instructions etc! 

Diaries should be handed in on a 

Monday. Recorded reading = 

prizes!  

Times Table Rockstars – in Year 4, 

times tables are particularly 

important as we work towards 

the statutory Multiplication Check 

at the end of the year. Practise 

makes perfect, so we encourage 

the children to log into TTRS each 

week. This not only helps to build 

confidence but also gains points 

for our in-school battles! 

Please do not hesitate to contact 

us if you have any questions: our 

doors are always open! 

The Year 4 Team 
Finally, a BIG thank you for your support! We are looking forward to working with 

you this year! The Year 4 Team 😊 


